
Thank you to all parents and carers for their positive comments at the end of the last 

academic year 2016-17. 

We would like to share just some of those comments with you. 

 

“During his time at this school my child has been blessed to have such caring teachers and 

staff supporting and encouraging him.” 

“We are delighted with the terrific progress our child has made whilst at this school.” 

“It is clear that the staff have got to know my child well, found out about his interests and 

built on these, as well as supporting the development of his social skills.” 

“I am so proud of my daughter’s achievements at this school. This wouldn’t have been 

possible without the help of her teachers.” 

“It is a testament to the staff just how well my daughter has settled into upper foundation 

and absolutely thrived. Her reading, writing and creativity has blossomed and her 

confidence has come on leaps and bounds.” 

“My daughter has absolutely flourished throughout the last four years and this would not 

have happened if it wasn’t for the dedicated and hardworking tram supporting her 

development.” 

“My daughter loves coming to nursery and that’s all down to the fabulous atmosphere 

and environment you have created.” 

“This year has been incredible, from visiting nursery, to the FEET sessions and all the 

parent participation groups that you have led. The phonics workshop was an absolute 

breakthrough for us at home. I am so happy that I chose Lee Brigg as my child’s first 

experience away from home.” 

 

 

 

 


